Adriana MacPherson

Subject: FW: [External] Comments re: - A137/22 (34 Silker Street)

From: lulian Peter

Sent: June-15-22 11:03 AM

To: Committee of Adjustment <CofA@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] Comments re: - A137/22 (34 Silker Street)

Hello,

My name is Julian Peter and my address is 89 Oberfrick Ave - neighbour of customer at 34 Silker Street.
Here are my comments regarding A137/22 (34 Silker Street):

"In the event that construction commences and during construction the existing wood privacy fence that is shared
between the two properties is damaged, the customer (at 34 Silker Street) will be responsible for 100% of the costs
associated with all repairs.

All construction work will be required to stop until the repairs are done.

In the event construction is completed and the existing wood privacy fence that is shared between the two properties is
damaged, the customer (at 34 Silker Street) will be responsible for 100% of the costs associated with all repairs."

Thank you,
Regards,

Julian Peter
89 Oberfrick Ave



